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March 01 
Surrogate Monthly Social

Congratulations to 
our Surrogates who 

gave birth in January & February 

March Newsletter

January

Crystal 
Jessica 
Rosa 

Christi 
Marisa 

March Fun Facts! 
1. March's flower is the daffodil, which represents hope;
2. March's birthstone is aquamarine, which symbolizes
courage and bravery;
3. March is the official start of Spring;
4. March 8th is International Women's Day;
5. March 11th is Daylight Savings or Spring forward;
6. March 17th is St. Patrick's Day (don't forget to wear green!).

March 14 
Group A & Group B Tele-Support Group

March 22 
Group C & Group D Tele-Support Group

March 20 

Make-up Tele-Support Group
Upcoming MANDATORY Support Groups

In-Person Support Groups 
Temecula In-Person Support Group 
Wednesday 3/21/2018 @ 6:00 pm 
Location: Quality Inn Temecula Valley Wine Country 
This is an optional pot luck group. 

Poway In-Person Support Group Afternoon 
Thursday 3/15/2018 @ 12:30 pm 
Location: Conceptual Options' Poway Office

Poway In-Person Support Group Evening 
Thursday 3/15/2018 @ 5:30 pm 
Location: Conceptual Options' Poway Office
This is an optional pot luck group. 

Tele-Support Groups 
Group A - Wednesday 3/14/2018 @ 10:00 am 
Group B - Wednesday 3/14/2018 @ 12:30 pm 
Group C - Tuesday 3/20/2018 @ 5:30 pm 
Group D - Tuesday 3/20/2018 @ 6:30 pm 
Make-Up - Thursday 3/22/2018 @ 12:00 pm 

February

Marisol 
Marissa 
Meagan 

Esmeralda 
Christine

CONCEPTUAL OPTIONS NEWS UPCOMING EVENTS

Please follow us on Facebook, Twitter, & 
Instagram for up to date IVF, pregnancy, & 
delivery updates! 

March 21 
Temecula In-Person Support Group 

March 15 
Poway In-Person Support Groups 

HAPPY ST. PATRICK'S DAY!
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For so long I wanted to be a Surrogate Mother. Surrogacy 
is such a beautiful experience. No matter how much you 
may endure before, during, and after child birth… it is all 
so very worth it. 

When I went into labor, I was excited because my IP's 
have waited and worked so hard for this moment, I was 
nervous and just wanted a healthy baby and smooth 
delivery. That is exactly what I got. On February 15th, 
2018 delivered an amazing baby girl with no 
complications. To say I was relieved was an 
understatement. I feel so blessed and appreciative to have
had this opportunity and experience and to have been 
able to give the gift of life, when so many cannot. 

I feel so much joy in my heart knowing that my IP's are 
happy to finally embrace their bundle of joy. As a 
Surrogate you carry a child as you would your own. You 
nourish, protect, and love them. This feeling is 
unmatched. 

Conceptual Options is one of the best Surrogate agencies, 
I know of. My case manager Melanie, has been amazing. I 
couldn't have asked for a better process, from beginning 
to end. I look forward to working with CO again. 

From my heart to yours <3 

March Newsletter

Links: 

@ConceptualOptionsLLC 

@surrogacycenter 

@surrogacy 

www.ConceptualOptions.com 

SURROGATE SPOTLIGHT 
This month we would like to introduce:

Crystal


